TT Kidz gets festive!
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Table Tennis England’s inspiring TT Kidz programme is bringing festive fun to living rooms across the country on
December 21 with the final TT Kidz Live session of the year.

During lockdown earlier this year, TT Kidz Live was a staple in many households, getting kids active and enjoying
playing table tennis at home and attracting praise from parents, such as this comment:

“On behalf of my family can I say a big thank you so much for running the TTKidz Sessions every week during
Lockdown. The boys have really enjoyed taking part and learning new skills.”

During December, Table Tennis England’s Youth Participation and Schools Officers have also been bringing table
tennis to schools every Tuesday, streaming a live 30-minute session designed to take place in a classroom or
sports hall, with 150 children taking part each week.

On Monday December 21 at 0930, they will be streaming an extra-long 45-minute live session full of festive table
tennis fun, and they want as many previous TT Kidz participants to join in at home!

Here’s how to sign up:
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